Adam Mengel

.From: Adam Mengel

Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2016 10:38 AM

To: Adam Mengel

Subject: RE: TIME EXTENSION -- Flagler County Notice of Public Hearing -- Consideration of a Notice
of Proposed Change Pursuant to Florida Statute 380.06 -- Bulow Plantation DRI

Attachments: FINAL Application Review Extension Letter to Fiagler 12 07 2016.pdf

Importance: High
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Greetings:

The County had requested a time extension prior to completing public notice for the Board’s consideration of the Notice
of Proposed Change to the Bulow Plantation DRI. The developer, through the attached letter, has granted the County’s
time extension request pursuant to Section 380.06(19)(f)3, Florida Statutes. As a result of this and to preserve public
notice, the hearings to be held in December will be opened and continued to a time and date certain:

Planning and Development Board — January 10, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. (for consideration and recommendation on the
amendment to the Planned Unit Development); and




Board of County Commissioners — February 20, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. (for determination on the requested Notice of
Proposed Change and possible amendment to the Planned Unit Development).

Both meetings will be held in the County Commission Chambers within the County’s Government Services Building
located at 1769 East Moody Boulevard, Building #2, in Bunnell.

As previously provided, for your reference, the submittal and the County’s initial review comments may be reviewed
here (see pages 3 through 94 in the pdf file for the applicant’s submittal, reviewed as part of the County’s September 21,
2016 Technical Review Committee meeting). "

Please contact me with any questions.
Thank you,
Adam

Adam Mengel, AICP, LEED AP BD+C

Planning and Zoning Director

Flagler County Planning and Zoning Department
1769 E. Moody Bivd., Building 2, Suite 105
Bunnell, FL 32110

Direct line: (386) 313-4065

E-mail: amengel@flaglercounty.org

Visit our website: www.flaglercounty.org
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